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Priestley Primary School 
Prince Charles Drive 

Calne  
 Wiltshire 
SN11 8TG 

 

‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do’ 
 

7 November 2024 
 
TO:  PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN CURLEW, AVOCET AND KINGFISHER CLASSES 
 
Dear Parents 
 
VISIT TO THE AMERICAN MUSEUM, BATH – WEDNESDAY 20 NOVEMBER  
 
As part of our topic, Road Trip USA, we have planned a trip to the historic American Museum near Bath on 
Wednesday, 20 November 2024. This trip will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to expand their 
knowledge along with first-hand experience.  They will be able to use the information gained back in school.   
 
The school will be subsidising this activity, but for this to go ahead, we would welcome a contribution of 
£15.70 per child.  Please make payment via your ParentPay account by Monday, 18 November.  
 
Your child will need a named packed lunch and drink, which should be in a ruck sack they can wear on their 
back (the children have to carry this around all day, so no carrier bags please).  Please also provide them 
with a morning and afternoon snack.  Please make sure your child has suitable footwear and a coat in case 
of inclement weather as we will be outside for part of the day.   
 
(If you have ordered a school meal on ParentPay, the main choice will be provided with a Ham Sandwich 
and the vegetarian choice will be provided with a Cheese Sandwich.  Please do not worry that the choices 
shown on ParentPay are for hot meals – this will be substituted for packed lunches).  
 
We will be leaving at 8.30am (please make sure your child is in school for 8.00am) and returning by 
approximately 4.00pm.  Please make arrangements for your child to be collected from school.  When we 
arrive back at school, all children will be taken into the hall, so all parents will collect from there. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to your class teacher by Thursday, 14 November.  
We would also appreciate volunteers to come along with us, so please let us know if you are available to 
help on the slip below and we will contact to confirm details. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
C Gibbens  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
PLEASE RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER BY THURSDAY 14 NOVEMBER 2024 
 
VISIT TO THE AMERICAN MUSEUM – WEDNESDAY 20 NOVEMBER 
 
 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………      Class: …………………………………….. 
 

 I would like my child to go on the above trip and have made the payment of 15.70 via Parent Pay. 

 I will be available to help if required. 

 
 
 
 Signed: ....................................................................................   Parent/Guardian 


